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QOctober 30, 2010

DIVISION ADVISORY
NO. 337, S. 2019

TAKBOKASYON 2018

To:  OiC-Asst. Schoois Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Ali Others Concerned '

1. This Advisory is issued in connection to the letter of Very Reverend Father Nick A.
Vaquilar, Rector of Immaculate Conception School of Theology (ICST), regarding
Takbokasyon 2019 on December 7, 2019. See attached copy of the letter.

2. For information and guidance.

JORGE M. REINANTE, CSEE, CEO VI, CESO V

Sci;;:gls Division Superintendent

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
Takbokeayon Fun Run Partnerships
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October 23, 2019

MR. JORGE M. REINANTE, CSEE, CEO IV, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Bantay, llocos Sur

Dear Mr. Reinante;

Peace!l

We at the Immaculate Conception School of Theclogy is currently planning to initiate a fun run event. We
call it Takbokasyon, literally, “run for vocations.” It is on its fourth year since its inception and is well

attended by participants within Northern Luzon.

This year, we are doing a repeat scheduled for December 7, 2018. Takbokasyon 2019 would be 2 great
avenue for us to raise awareness about the seminary and the priesthood, to promote integral weli-being
for our seminarians and partner groups, and hopefully to raise some funds for our physical plant upkeep.

With this in mind, may we ask from your good office to endorse our activity on aill pubiic high schools by
way of a memorandum? We would be very much happy and thankful if they could join us in our fun run.

Should you have any questions, please drop us a line.

The seminary community is thankful for your assistance. May the Lord who cannot be outdone in
generosity bless you and your endeavors.

Very truly yours,

REV. FRILEO C. NEDIC
Registration Committee Coordinator

Noted:




